
    

  

  

Release #98 - National CDA Fall Quarterly 

Dear CA CDA Officers, 

 Please forward the attached National CDA Fall Quarterly to your 

Court.   Following is information from our Worthy National Regent 

Susan Mone' 

 

Hello, 

Attached is the fall quarterly, which I know you have all been waiting 

for. Having the convention in August, a month later than normal, so it 

has put us behind. But we have  been working hard to get caught up 

and I think we have done it finally. 

Thank you for your patience. 

In the essence of time and because of the increasing expense of 

printing and shipping, we have decided to email the quarterly. In 

order for this to work well it is imperative that you forward this to 

the local court Regents in your state right away and encourage them 

to share with their members by email and to print out for those 

without email. Thank you in advance for your help in spreading the 

word. And thank you for all you do for our Catholic Daughters of the 

Americas. 

     "Be a Beacon of Hope, a Light in the Darkness" 

God's peace and joy,    

Susan Moné 

National Regent   

 

  

  
 

  

 

 


